
New 2025 Stall Fee Policy for 4-H Participants

Dear 4-H Leaders,

We wanted to inform you of an important update to the stall fee policy for the 2025 Park County Fair. Please read
carefully and share this information with all 4-H members and families in your group.

The key points are as follows:

- $50 per stall - fully refundable if the stall is cleaned and approved by 5:00 PM on Sunday
- Checks must be made out to Park County Fair Board
- One check per child, with the child's name written in the memo line
- Fees are due at time of check-in with your animals
- A Fair Board member will be collecting checks at the time of animal check-ins
- NO tack or feed stalls allowed under this policy
- Beef and horse stalls are charged per head - $50/head
- Sheep, goats, pigs, mini horses, and donkeys are allowed a maximum of 2 animals per stall; these are charged $50
per stall
- All small animal barn entries (chickens, ducks, rabbits, turkeys, etc.) will be charged $50 per pen, with a maximum of 3
animals per pen
- Non-4-H project animals or participants - including any Tiny Tot animals - pay $20 per stall, per day

On Sunday, two Fair Board members will be stationed in the Livestock Barn to inspect stalls. If your stalls are cleaned
and approved, your check will be returned on the spot.

IMPORTANT REMINDER: ALL ANIMALS ARE REQUIRED TO REMAIN ON THE FAIRGROUNDS, STALLED, AFTER
CHECK-IN UNLESS RELEASED OR APPROVED BY THE SPECIES SUPERINTENDENT.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Emily Carpenter, Fair Board Secretary, at
parkcountyroyalty@gmail.com.

Thank you for your attention to this update, and for helping us make the 2025 Park County Fair a success.

All the best,
MacKenzie Rohman
Park County Fair Administrator
303-775-5590
parkcofair.co@gmail.com
parkcofair.com


